
Dear Ms. Allen: 

Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Louisville Gas & Electric Co. Your 
comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission’s review as it considers this matter. As you 
noted, the case number in this matter is ?QO=Please cite it in any future correspondence 
regarding this case so that your comments may be readily directed to the case file. 

Thank you again for your interest. 

Andrew MeLny kovych 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
502-564-3940 ~ 2 0 8  

From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Tuesday, March 02, 2010 2:14 PM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: FW: COMPLAINT - Case Number 2009-00549 

______________------__________I_______ 

From: Allen, Linda[SMTP: REDACTED] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 02,2010 2:12:57 PM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer; heather.cash@ag.ky.gov 
Subject: COMPLAINT - Case Number 2009-00549 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

RE COMPLAl NT- - case NukubeY 2009-005+9 

I am totally against a rate increase of any size o r  sort fo r  our utility company, LG & E. Please do 
not raise our utilities at all. They are high enough already. 

Thank you, 
Linda Allen 

mailto:heather.cash@ag.ky.gov

